
Wayfarer International Rally 2025 Rantzausminde 9 - 16 August
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2022 Rally
The 2025 International Rally will run in conjunction with and directly after 
the International Championships at Skive, also in Denmark, see above. There 
is a tradition of choosing the same country to host the International Wayfarer 
Rally and the World Championships. The cruising event will be centred at the 
famous Danish Wayfarer sailing waters of Rantzausminde, some 200 km 
south of Skive, near the South Funen archipelago with a base camp at 
Rantzausminde Campsite (Rantzausmindevej 215, 5700 Svendborg), where 
we will have our own field.
There are many places to sail to, from small islands with few or no 
inhabitants, to larger islands with towns, shops and restaurants. Should the 
weather not be suitable for sailing, there are many opportunities for 
sightseeing on Funen.
The rally will be limited to 50 sailors, first come first served, whilst aiming for 
the largest possible international presence.  It starts on Sunday 10 August at 
9:00; in the evening there will be a welcome barbeque. The last full day is 
Friday 15 August, with a farewell dinner in the evening,
Registration: We are working towards an online registration function on our 
website and expect it to be ready in a couple of weeks.
For further information or request please send a mail 
to rally2025@wayfarer.dk, it goes to the organizers: Randi Berner and John 
Goltermann.
SWS is the Scandanavian Wayfarer Association.
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